
Fifth Annual 

 Great Porsche Armada 

A fundraiser as part of the 11th annual charitable community 

event for Second Chance of Northwest Florida, Inc. 

in conjunction with the official 21st Annual Blessing of the Fleet 

at St. Andrews Marina (Beck Ave.) in Panama City, Florida 

- Saturday, April 14, 2018 - 
         Starts at 9:00 a.m. and ends by 2:00 p.m. 

Bring your Porsche to display on the pier of the Historic St. Andrews District.  This year there will be 

seven People’s Choice awards given out to the public’s favorite Porsches in various categories. 
See page 2 for registration form.

    Enjoy the festivities surrounding; 

    the Blessing of the Fleet;  

    the Burning of the Socks;  

    and the Fish Fry which begins 

    at 11:00 a.m. 

    Come for the day and spend 

    the night. 

Registration for your Porsche is  

$20.00 with all registration fees      

being donated to Second Chance 

of NW Florida.  Parking is Limited so 
don't delay.  Register today.  
Registrations will be accepted at the 
site subject to space availability.

For information, contact Tommy 
Wilson at tgwilson619@gmail.com or 
828-719-5131 OR Smith Motorworks

at 850-769-9500 or at 

 Our website at http://nfl.pca.org/ 

mailto:bisobob47@gmail.com
http://nfl.pca.org/


The 2018 Great Porsche Armada

Registration Form 
Sponsored by: 

Porsche Club of America, 

North Florida Region 

Registration Fee - $20.00 

Payable by check (to PCA North Florida Region) with registration form 

or by cash at the Event 

All Registration Fees collected will be donated to  

Second Chance of Northwest Florida, Inc. 

Send completed form and fee to: 

PCA North Florida Region 

P.O. Box 14661 

Tallahassee, FL  32317 

Owner’s Name_____________________________________ 

Home_______________________________________________ 

Porsche Model______________Year__________________ 

Color________________________Engine________________ 

Horsepower________________Transmission__________ 

Mail your registration today to get your spot.
Registration will be accepted "on site" on the day of the 

event, but only subject to space availability.  
Don't delay !




